
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A Note from the Community Office: 
 
In the Community Newsletter each month, we will be including some information 
about why parental and family engagement is so important to a student's success.  
 
Decades of research supports the assertion that families who are supported by the 
school to understand the learning goals of the students', can better help support 
their children's learning at school. Schools that provide this support and are 
working towards building strong relationships with the families, benefit as the staff and teachers gain new 
and important information about the students and the families and communities in which they belong. 
These involved parents feel supported and honoured and they then become advocates of the school and 
staff. With this greater understanding, the staff and school, can better support these students and families, 
as they understand more fully who the whole child is, which includes their family, their culture, and the 
assets they bring.  
 
Schools that welcome and encourage community and family involvement are better able to serve their 
students. In community-minded schools, and in community schools, there is shared governance: the voices 
of parents and community members -- and students -- are welcome and integrated.  
 
Everyone benefits: the students, the staff and the community, itself.  
 
 
Together Strong, 
Gayle Beavil  Community School Coordinator  
 

Parental Engagement -- What's the Big Deal? 

It Matters! 
Family Engagement = Student Success 
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Children with families engaged in their education are more likely to: They are also less likely to: 
• Earn higher grades and test scores[1] • Suffer from low self-esteem 
• Graduate from high school and attend post-secondary education[2] • Require redirection in the classroom[4] 

• Develop self-confidence and motivation in the classroom[3] • Develop behavioral issue 

• Have better social skills and classroom behavior  
• Have better attendance  
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Burnaby Neighbourhood House is having an INCOME TAX CLINIC 2023. 
 
This is a clinic run by volunteers. It is free of charge, but you must be a member of the BNH.  To 
be eligible you must have: 
 

• An income of $40,000 or less per year 
• Single parent with an income of $45, 000 or less 
• A couple with an income of $55,000 or less 
• Be a member of BNH and a Burnaby resident 

 
 
Visit their website for more information: https://burnabynh.ca/volunteer-income-tax-program/ 
 

Second Street’s Community and Parent Advisory Council is having a Me-n-Ed’s pizza night 
fundraiser. On Thursday, April 20th, mention Second Street school when you order and Me-n-Ed’s 
will donate 20% of sales back to the school! This location only. 

Second Street School 

Thursday, April 20th 

https://burnabynh.ca/volunteer-income-tax-program/


Preschool at Second Street 

9 sessions offered Tuesdays or Thursdays.  See information below.  

 

 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATURDAY, APRIL 1 
BOTTLE DRIVE 
We want your Refundable Containers! 
Bag your refundable containers (water, soda, milk, juice, etc.), 
drop them off in the undercover area at Second Street 
Community School (17th Avenue & 1st Street) before 11am 
and we’ll take them to the depot.  

All funds raised go back to the student experience – field 
trips, music program and classroom activities.  

If you can’t make drop off on April 1, contact us (text: 778 229 
4703) and we’ll arrange another time for pick up/drop off. 

DIY: bag refundables 
in clear or blue bags 
and drop off at one of 

these recycle 
depots: Lee’s Bottle 
Depot @ 7385 Buller 

Ave., Burnaby  
____ 

Metrotown Return it 
Depot @ 4760 

Imperial St., Burnaby 
____ 

North Road Return It 
Depot @ 435 North 

Road, Coquitlam 
____ 

Sapperton Return It 
Depot @ Unit 21 79 

Braid St., New West 
____ 

    
   USE THE SCHOOL’S PHONE 

NUMBER TO CONNECT 
YOUR DROP TO US:  

 

604-296-9029  

  



 
 
 

 Information Children invites you to a wonderful workshop addressing children's Stress, Worry 
and Fears on March 8th . This free two-hour online workshop will explore what stress can look 
like in young children and how to support them. For more information and 
registration click  here, call 778-782-3548 or email info@informationchildren.com  
 

 Dads, this one is for you! Cameray Child and Family Services is offering Circle of Security for 
dads starting March 6th . This 8-week program is free, online and starts after the kids are in bed. 
Learn about the parent-child relationship, how to strengthen and support it. Check out the 
attached poster for more information and registration.  
 

 Burnaby Family Life hosts a Support & Peer Group for Parents of 2SLGBTQIA+ 
Children/Youth. Join facilitator, Meghan Spencer, every 1st and 3rd Thursday of the month to 
discuss topics related to parenting, resources and supports. For more information, check out the 
attached poster, call 604-659-2200 or visit www.burnabyfamilylife.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAqcOiuqT8jE9KuHuN0Nz0uNByZdbIzkkJn
http://www.burnabyfamilylife.org/


 

Check out these 3 programs Information Children is offering. 

  



 

  



 
Byrne Creek Community School is hosting a First Aid Course Thursday, May 
4th, 8:30am – 4:30pm.  See flyer below for more details.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


